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MEMORANDUM

TO: PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISOR OF CARAMORAN DISTRICT
SCHOOL HEAD OF PALUMBANES INTEGRATED SCHOOL
SCHOOL HEAD OF TUBLI NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL HEAD OF CARAMORAN SCHOOL OF FISHERIES

FROM:

DATE: May 21, 2025

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM TO MEMORANDUM DATED MAY 16, 2025,
RE: EDUCO’S REQUEST FOR PARTICIPATION TO A 3-DAY
BEHAVIOR CHANGE COMMUNICATION TRAINING WORKSHOP

1. In reference to the attached letter of Ms. Remelita B. Arciga, Program Officer of
EDUCO, dated May 20, 2025, the following adjustment in the schedule of the conduct of
the Behavior Change Communication Training Workshop is made due to logistical

considerations:
From To
May 27-31, 2025 June 2-6, 2025 (inclusive of travel time)
in Legazpi City, Albay (the exact venue
will be communicated soon)
2. Other provisions stated in the previous memorandum shall remain in effect,
3. For information and guidance of all concerned.
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Dear SDS Ferro, . b p t

Warm greetings from Educo Philippines|

We truly appreciate your continued support for our initiatives to strengthen child protection
in schools and communities,

In line with the upcoming Behavior Change Communication (BCC) Training Workshop,
originally scheduled for May 27-31, 2025, please be informed that the activity has been
rescheduled to June 2-6, 2025 (Inclusive of travel time), in Legazpl City. The specific venue will
be communicated soon. This adjustment was necessary due to logistical considerations.

As previously coordinated, we respectfully request the participation of the following
representatives from each of our partner high schools in Caramoran specifically from
Caramoran School of Fisherles, Tubll National High School and Palumbanes Integrated School:

e Two (2) SSLG Officers
e« One (1) ICT Personnel
e One (1) SSLG Adviser

All expenses related to meals, transportation, and accommodation during the training will be
covered by EDUCO. We also kindly request your assistance in endorsing the revised schedule
to the concerned School Heads.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact Mr.
Venjie A. Cabria at 0927 552 1604 or via email at ven]le.cabria@educo.org.

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued partnership.

Respectfully,
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